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From: Matthew Lane - Strategic Development Engineer <Matthew.Lane@essex.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 September 2021 14:53

To: Muhammad Rahman; App Comment

Subject: RE: EPF/0172/21 5 Grange Crescent, Chigwell (5 Flats) Amended - 30894

CAUTION: This Message originated outside of Epping Forest District Council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Muhammad

Nothing to add to the previous comments.

Matt

From: Matthew Lane - Strategic Development Engineer 
Sent: 18 March 2021 09:49
To: 'mrahman@eppingforestdc.gov.uk' <mrahman@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>; 'appcomment@eppingforestdc.gov.uk' 
<appcomment@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>
Cc: Cllr Gagan Mohindra - MP <cllr.Gagan.Mohindra@essex.gov.uk>; 'DM.BusMan@essexhighways.org' 
<DM.BusMan@essexhighways.org>
Subject: EPF/0172/21 5 Grange Crescent, Chigwell (7 Flats) - 30894

Hi Muhammad

Please find attached ECC’s recommendation for the above PA.

Kind regards

Matt

Matthew Lane | Engineer

Strategic Development

T: 07747 486164
E: matthew.lane@essex.gov.uk
W: www.essex.gov.uk/highways

The Highway Authority is now charging for all pre-planning application advice, full details can be found here – Pre-
App Charging


